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Alana Richards

Subject: FW: Grant request
Attachments: HERH vs RCMP - MEH Event Grant Form.pdf

 

From: HERH Boys Hockey Manager 
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 9:48 PM 
To: Alana Tapper <atapper@easthants.ca> 
Cc: Kim Ramsay <kramsay@easthants.ca>; Sheralee Mitchell-MacEwan 
<smacewan@easthants.ca> 
Subject: Re: Grant request 
 
Good evening,  
  
The Hants East Rural High (HERH) Boys Hockey Team was approached by the local Enfield RCMP detachment 
about coming together for a community hockey game with game proceeds going to a local charity. The team 
chose the Braeden Bannister Memorial fund because Braeden was a valued member of the HERH hockey team 
when he was in high school. The memorial fund is continuing to give back to our community and the boys 
hockey team wants to do our part to give back. In partnership, the Royal Canadian Mounted Police in Nova 
Scotia created an online Facebook event to help advertise the event: East Hants District RCMP vs. HERH Boy's 
Hockey Team | Facebook  (https://www.facebook.com/events/2631917633633038/) 
  

The Hants East Rural High (HERH) boys hockey team will be facing off against the local Enfield RCMP 
detachment on Friday, November 17 at 7:00 pm. This is a great platform for these two unlikely groups to 
meet and have some fun! We will fill the stands and it will be a night to remember! All proceeds will be 
given to the Braeden Bannister Memorial Fund. Braeden was a grade 10 student at HERH, was a 
member of the HERH hockey team and a junior firefighter. In 2019, Braeden tragically passed away after 
a medical emergency. The Braeden Bannister Memorial Fund was set up in 2020 with two goals: to give 
back to the community of East Hants and ensure that every school in East Hants has a life-saving AED. 
The Braeden Bannister Memorial Fund has been actively fundraising and continues to support local 
students, athletes, and several local groups. Braeden’s parents will start the game off with the puck drop 
on November 17. We would welcome any opportunity to profile the game and the memorial fund. We 
would also like to invite you to join us for the hockey game.  

  
Please note that all groups or organizations that donate time and/or resources will be honuored at the hockey 
game as event sponsors by the announcer, included on the event program, and thanked on the HERH Tigers 
Hockey Facebook page.  
  
Attached is the completed Community Grant Application form where we are requesting the Event Hosting 
Grant. We would also like to request the cost of ice rental to be donated on behalf of the Municipality of East 
Hants. Thank you for your consideration.  
  
Darcy Campbell and Dawn Whitty 
HERH Boys Hockey Co-Managers 
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Begin forwarded message: 

From: Alana Tapper <atapper@easthants.ca> 
Date: October 24, 2023 at 9:58:55 AM EDT 
To: , Darcy Campbell  
Cc: Jo Swinemer <jswinemer@easthants.ca> 
Subject: FW: Grant request 

  

ATTENTION - Courriel externe. Traitez celui-ci avec prudence. Validez l’expéditeur. / External e-mail. Treat it with 
caution. Validate sender. 

 

 

Good morning Darcy 

  

Kim provided me a cell number and I left a message on your cell regarding potential funding. 

  

Under the Community Grant program, we have a $250 event grant as detailed in the info below: 

  

Events that encourage Recreational, Leisure or Cultural Programming, Competitions or Season Finale 
celebrations. Only Associations or Not-for-Profit organizations will be eligible. Grants from this category 
will not exceed 50% of the total event costs to a maximum of $250.00. 

  

In discussion with Kim, while the school eligibility does not necessarily align with a non-profit 
organization, given the event is in collaboration with the RCMP – it can be considered on a one-time 
basis. The application for this is found in the link below, either Jo Swinemer or myself can assist if you 
have any questions.  

  

https://www.easthants.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/CG-Application.pdf 

  

Regards 

Alana 
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Alana Tapper 

Director of Parks, Recreation & Culture

Municipality of East Hants 

Office: 902-883-6143 

atapper@easthants.ca 

easthants.ca 

  

  

  

From: Kim Ramsay <kramsay@easthants.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 9:36 AM 
To: Darcy Campbell 
Cc: Alana Tapper <atapper@easthants.ca>; Sheralee Mitchell-MacEwan <smacewan@easthants.ca> 
Subject: Grant request 

  

Darcy, 

  

Nice chatting with you. You can send the request for Council support of the charity hockey game to 
atapper@easthants.ca and copy myself. If you get the request in by Wednesday morning we can post it 
for Council decision that night. Otherwise, Council doesn’t meet again until later in November. 

  

Thanks 

Kim 
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Kim Ramsay CPA, CMA 
Chief Administrative Officer

Municipality of East Hants 

902-883-6225 

www.easthants.ca 

  

     

        

 
The information contained in this electronic mail transission is intended by the Municipality of East Hants (East Hants) for the 
use of the named individual or entity to which it is directed and may contain information that is privileged or otherwise 
confidential.  If you have received this electronic mail transmission in error, please delete from your system without copying or 
forwarding it, and notify the sender of the error by reply email or phone (collect), so that the sender's address records can be 
corrected. 
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